
 

 

7th June 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Tomorrow we are celebrating and saying goodbye as a year group to year 11.  In order to facilitate 
their celebratory assembly we will be reverting to the normal school day.  This will mean that lunch 
will be at 1.05 pm until 1.40 pm.  Students therefore will have two lessons after break and one in the 
afternoon.  This is just for Thursday. 
 
We will still be on the exam timetable arrangements for the next few weeks when lunch is at 12.05 
pm as previously notified. 
 
We hope this does not cause any inconvenience tomorrow.  We wish to send year 11 on their way in 
a supportive manner that celebrates their achievements but is not too disruptive to their busy exam 
schedules. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Claire Whitmore 
Headteacher 
 


